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DISCLAIMER:  The charges against each defendant are merely an accusation and all defendants are 

presumed innocent unless proven guilty in a court of law. 
 

On 12-28-21, at 12:46AM, officers were called the 1400 block of Somerset Drive for a suspicious vehicle. 

Officers located the suspicious vehicle and attempted to stop it but it fled at a high rate of speed in a reckless 

manner and officers discontinued and notified surrounding towns. Later in the day it was determined through 

video that the occupants of the Mustang were car burglars pulling on car door handles. No reports of burglary 

were made to the police department. 

 

 

On 1-2-22, an officer was called to take a report of theft from a business in the 900 block of Dixie Highway. A 

person called the business and asked an employee to honor a money pack card previously purchased for $500. 

The employee complied by providing another card number without knowing that this is a common scam. No 

offender has been identified. 

 

On 1-1-22, Officers were dispatched to the 1600 block of N. Woodbury Road for a report of a domestic 

disturbance. One of the parties had left prior to police arrival and peace was restored. Officers determined that 

no physical violence had taken place.   The party present was advised to call back police if the other party 

returned to the home.  

 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Chief Terry Lemming 

724 Penfield Street, Beecher, IL  60401 

708-946-6388 

 


